
 
Hello Lowell Families and Community,  

After an unplanned hiatus, we are back! Hopefully everyone made it through the ice storm 
unscathed and your power has returned.  

At Lundy, self-manager applications will be going out on Monday, Feb. 5. Be sure to ask your 
child what it takes to be a self-manager.   
 
We have officially hit the halfway mark of the school year, which also means that Valentine’s 
Day and day 100 are creeping up on us!  Teachers will be sending out information on what 
will be happening in their classrooms regarding those days. 
 
Teachers completed grading on Friday.  Report cards will be mailed out at the end of the 
week.  
 
Mark your calendars for Family Fun Night on February 28. It will be a night for parents and 
elementary students to play games, have dinner, and win prizes! 
 
At Lowell Jr/Sr High, our student of the month celebration for January will be on Wednesday 
Feb. 7, after school in the library.  January's theme was Engagement in the classroom.  We 
will announce students of the month early next week. 
 
The second semester is just beginning, and it is a fresh start for all students.  Check-in with 
your student about their work and stay up to date on assignments, attendance, and grades 
on ParentVUE.  If you need help accessing ParentVUE, contact the front office. 
 
Come celebrate Senior Night with our high school basketball teams on Thursday, February 8 
prior to the girls' 6:00pm and the boys' 7:30pm games vs Oakland. 
 
Lowell has the honor of hosting boys' district wrestling again this year. The length of the 
tournament will be determined on Sunday, February 4, based on bracket size. A two-day 
tournament will take place on Friday and Saturday, February 9, and 10. A one-day 
tournament will take place only on Saturday Feb. 10. 
  
Have you ever wanted to do something fun while making a difference? Then coaching 
might be for you! We have three paid coaching positions for middle school and high school 
track open. If you have questions about what coaching entails or have an interest in being a 
high school assistant coach, email mgarciacash@lowell.k12.or.us. Click this link to apply for 
the middle school coaching positions: https://lowell.tedk12.com//hire/Index.aspx. 
 

Stay safe, healthy, and kind! 
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